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4th January 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! 

I hope that you have had a restful Christmas holiday. 

I wanted to update you with some staffing news as we move into the Spring term. 

Firstly, huge congratulations to Mrs Phillpotts, our Assistant Head of School and Year 6 teacher, who is 

expecting her first baby in May.  Congratulations to Mr Jones too – now Mr Prosser-Jones – who got 

married this Christmas! 

We welcome Mr Earl Newton to the team.  He will be teaching across the school to support with our catch-

up programme.  Mrs Currah remains with us in Year 4 and Year 6 but we are pleased that Mrs Brewer is 

beginning her return to work.  Sadly, Mrs Penn remains off at present but we hope she will be well enough 

to re-join us again soon. 

Mrs Williams will be absent for a couple of weeks from Year 1 but Mr Hudson will teach the class for the 

full week during this absence. 

We will continue to keep you updated with any further changes and look forward to welcoming the 

children back tomorrow. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Hussey 

Executive Headteacher  
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